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TO: Chairman of the Board
Members of the Information Technology Committee: Supervisors 

O’Brien, Hogan, Fedler, Moore, Ferguson, Middleton, Clary

FROM: Clerk of the Board

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Information Technology Committee
meeting held on Tuesday,     April     10,     2018     was     RECESSED     and     will
RECONVENE    on    Thursday,    April    12,    2018    at    8:45    AM    in the Board of
Supervisors’ Conference Room #1, B244A, 2nd Floor of County Office Building B,
383 Broadway, Fort Edward, New York.

The Agenda is as follows:

1.) Call to Order
2.) Accept Minutes – February 28 & March 6, 2018
3.) Public Safety Audio Recording RFP
4.) IT Presentation
5.) Grey Castle Security
6.) Other Business

7.) Adjournment

DATED: April 10, 2018
Fort Edward, New York
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